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Dear Parents/Carers 

Y6 Residential Trip Opportunity June 2024 
 
This year we are taking our current Y6s to Hilltop in Sheringham and we would like to be able to do the 
same for our current year 5 students next year. Residential  experiences are an exciting opportunity for 
our Year 6 children to participate in as they end their primary school life and help develop some of 
those independent skills so important as they look forward to beginning their time at High School. 
 
We have provisionally booked 26th to 28th June 2024 residential Trip for our current Year 5 children to 
attend a two-night trip to Hilltop in Sheringham in June 2024. The cost for two nights’ accommodation 
and activity filled days and nights is approximately £264 each 
 
We are very mindful at the moment of the financial pressures on families and appreciate what a 
financial commitment this would be.  We are keen to support and help as best we can as we would love 
for everyone to attend if possible.  To keep costs as low as possible, the school will fund the cost of 
transport (which is not included in the cost above).  We will talk to all families with children entitled to 
free school meals to see how much, if any, they can pay.  To spread the cost of the trip, we will set up a 
payment plan, spread over 5 instalments (July 23, September 23, November 23, February 24 & March 
24).   

 
However, we are not blind to the current pressures on the cost of living and feel that we should find out 
how much interest there is from parents before we accept any quotes and move forward with booking 
this trip. Please complete the slip and return to the school office by Monday 5th June so that we can 
make an informed decision and secure the booking accordingly. 
 
If you wish to discuss this with us or have any other suggestions, please speak to us. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

 
Miss Conner & Mrs Boulding 
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Y6 Residential Trip June 2023 
 
Child’s Name: ________________________________________ Class: _____________________ 

 

 
My child would be able to attend a residential visit at Hilltop in June 2024  
 
 
My child would NOT be able to attend a residential visit to Hilltop in June 2024 
 
 
I would agree to a payment plan for the full cost of the trip. 
 
 
My child is entitled to FSM and I would be happy to pay for the full cost of the trip with a payment plan 
 
 
 
My child is entitled to FSM and I would be happy to pay £________ for the trip in instalments.   
 

 

 

 
Parent/carer Name ________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 


